Dear Liaison,

Thank you for participating in the U.S. Census Bureau's collection of the 120th Congressional District and updated (2026) state legislative district plans. We have inserted the plans you submitted into our Master Address File/Topologically Integrated Geographic Encoding and Referencing (MAF/TIGER) System and will use these boundaries to tabulate future data and produce geographic products.

Because we received your materials after the deadline, we are unable to provide verification materials for your review. If you have any questions, please contact the Redistricting and Voting rights Data Office (RVDO) at 301-763-4039 or at <<u>rdo@census.gov</u>>.

Sincerely,

<RVDO staff name>